

Baldwin-Woodville Area School District

Educating our Future Leaders

January 24, 2017

Dear State Legislators,

On behalf of the School Board of the Baldwin-Woodville Area School District we would like to pledge our support for local control of the school start date. We believe that each school board in the State of Wisconsin should have the power to choose the date that is best for their community, students and families.

The Baldwin-Woodville Area School District Board voted unanimously in a 4 to 0 vote on January 16, 2017 to support local control of the school start date.

Sincerely,

Jeff Campbell

School Board President

Superintendent's Office 550 Highway 12 Baldwin, WI 54002

Phone: (715) 684-3411 Fax: (715) 684-3168 BW High School 1000 13th Avenue Baldwin, WI 54002

Phone: (715) 684-3321 Fax: (715) 684-5160 Viking Middle School 500 Southside Drive Woodville, WI 54028

Phone: (715) 698-2456 Fax: (715) 698-3315 Greenfield Elementary 1160 14th Avenue Baldwin, Wi 54002

Phone: (715) 684-3334 Fax: (715) 684-5109